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Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns
and issues associated with the number of police calls for the property located at 433 Main St.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 6-26-18: That the property
owner be called in to discuss the problems associated with the property and that a formal expression
on concern be issued for the licensed premises under section 6-27 of the code of ordinances.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 7-10-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the number of police calls for the property located at 433 Main St, be deferred until
after the pending due process hearing.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 08-15-18: That the
communication from the Alderman of the 1st District wishing to discuss safety concerns and issues
associated with the number of police calls for the property located at 433 Main St, be received and
filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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